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Class News 

PLEASE NOTE THAT THIS NEWSLETTER IS ACCESSIBLE ON THE SCHOOL WEBSITE IN THE YEAR 1 SECTION 

MAKING IT EASIER FOR YOU TO ACCESS ANY HYPERLINKS. 

Wow 

This week the children did so well with their class assembly. We’re so proud of the way they spoke, told their stories, sang 

and acted. We hope you really enjoyed it! It’s so lovely to celebrate their achievements.  

Maths Challenge - The 99 Club  

The children are continuing to work hard on their weekly Maths challenge. We’re so delighted with the way they are 

applying their addition skills to develop number fluency. 

Read, Write Inc. Groups 

This week the children have been issued their weekly reading books and their online Oxford Reading Owl Book. Please can 

you ensure that your child’s reading books are in school on a Wednesday as this is the day when we will continue to change 

the children’s books.  

Please note that we continue to assign online reading books every week on Oxford Reading Owl. 
We ask that you continue to read regularly with your child and to record the reads in the yellow reading record book. 

 
World Book Day 
As you know, on Thursday 7th March we celebrated World Book Day. The children have worked hard this week on writing 
poems and we thank all those who entered the Story Potato Challenge. 

 
Times Table Rock Stars 
Please note that the 5 times table and 10 times table are now accessible on Times Table Rock Stars. Please check your log in 
details in your child’s reading record book. 

 
Words of the Week 
Every day we have a word of the day that we discuss as a class to help the children develop their vocabulary. 
This week our words have been: 

again clear defend enter evening 

Please take time to discuss these words with your child. 
Perhaps you could ask your child to place the word into a sentence to help them understand it in context. 

 
Phonics Games 
Sometimes in class we play phonics games. To help strengthen your child’s reading skills you might like to look at these 
games available on: 

https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources  
 
 

https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources


Song 
This week in RE, we have been learning about the season of Lent. We’ve been talking about change and growth and have 
learned a new seasons song. We have discussed how the word Fall means Autumn in the song. You might like to share it 
with your child: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8ZjpI6fgYSY 

 

 Home Learning Tasks 

Reading Times Table Rock Stars Spellings/Phonics 

Please read at least 5x over the 
week. 
Please remember to write in their 
reading journals so we can count 
their reads. 
Remember that in their daily 

phonics lessons the children 

participate in reading activities. 

Have fun working on counting in 10s and the 10 times 
table and on counting in 5s and the 5 times table. 
To help your child with the games online, when children 
are presented with 2X10 for example, you could ask your 
child to count in 10s, perhaps presenting them with 2 
wooden blocks or drawing 2 long lines to represent 10. 
The children are very experienced in counting in 10s and 

also in 5s. Have fun. 

The children who have 

purple RWI reading books 

have continued learning 

the Set 3 Sounds detailed 

below. Please revisit all Set 

2 sounds and the Set 3 

sounds.. 

 

 

Set 3 sounds 

Set 2 sounds 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8ZjpI6fgYSY


 


